
   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Sarah Kryston 
Chief, Environmental Compliance Branch 
Directorate of Public Works 
A.P.G. – Edgewood Area 
6504 Rodman Road 
Building 4304 3rd Floor 
Aberdeen Proving Ground, Maryland  21005 
Email: sarah.l.kryston.civ@army.mil   
 
Re: Administrative Order on Consent 

Docket No. SWDA-03-2024-0033DS 
 
Dear Ms. Kryston: 
 
The attached Administrative Order on Consent (AOC) (with Certificate of Service) was filed with the 
EPA Region 3 Regional Hearing Clerk on the date that has been electronically stamped on the AOC (the 
effective date). As discussed with Lesly Huerta from the EPA, pursuant to the AOC, Aberdeen is 
required to complete the Emergency Response Plan (ERP), submit the certification for completion or 
revisions of the ERP to EPA, and submit an additional written confirmation of those actions to Ms. 
Huerta, all within 250 days of the effective date of the AOC.  
 
If you have any questions pertaining to this matter, please contact Lesly Huerta at 215-814-2075 or 
huerta.lesly@epa.gov, or have your attorney contact Lauren Curry, Assistant Regional Counsel, at 215-
814-2496 or curry.lauren@epa.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Regional Hearing Clerk, Region 3 
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Enclosure – Administrative Order on Consent, U.S. EPA Docket No. SDWA-03-2024-0033DS 
 
cc:         Lauren Curry, curry.lauren@epa.gov  

Lesly Huerta, huerta.lesly@epa.gov  
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